
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

22/09/2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We have had a wonderful first couple of weeks back at school.  It has been so good to get to see all of our 

children, have a face to face catch up with them and find out about their summer – something that previous 

restrictions did not allow!  It has also been fabulous to meet and welcome all of our new Reception children 

and I look forward to working with them and their families during their time at Norwood. 

The weather has mostly been kind to us and this has enabled our children to use the new facilities that have 

recently been installed at school.  The playground markings have gone down a storm and the children have 

been using these creatively since before the summer holidays – listening to children creating their own 

games and rules is a heart-warming experience for us all. 

The start of term saw the installation to the outdoor gym equipment and it has been positively received by 

the children across school.  Whilst the children have been taught how to use the equipment as designed, 

children have a natural ability to be way more creative than adults and they have found very versatile uses 

for each of the stations. 

 
We have been in a privileged position to enhance our school grounds with these two initiatives by using 

contributions from fund raising evens within school, and portions of both our sports premium and pupil 

premium allocations.  Thank you to all of the families that over the last couple of academic years have 

contributed to our fund raising efforts. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs D Reynolds 

Head Teacher 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   
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